
Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving last week!

The purpose of my email is to notify you that the U.S. Forest
Service has scheduled a Prescribed Fire Community
Meeting on Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 6:00pm at
the Cuba Ranger Station. At this meeting the Forest Service
will be discussing their plan to target the remaining piles
within Deer Lake and the American Park Piles which include
Wetherill and Palomas subdivisions this winter.

See the Community Meeting Notice for additional details.

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
DLA Secretary

DLA - U.S. Forest Service Prescribed Fire Community
Meeting

Deer Lake Board <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Thu 11/30/2023 7:58 PM

To:glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>

https://deer-lake.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76325d1906f63d23820b32a24&id=9825edc1ec&e=38a54bb6f0


	

Please join us on 
W e d n e s d a y , 
December 6th, 
2023, from 6:00-7:00 pm for a conversation about planned winter 
prescribed fire activities on the Cuba District.	

	
Discussion Topics:	
• What is prescribed fire?	
• What are the risks and benefits?	
• Current conditions and predicted weather.	
• Planned winter prescribed burning in the Cuba area.	
• Question and answer period.	

Location:	
Cuba Ranger Station – Conference Room	
04B County Road 11	
Cuba, New Mexico	
P: 575-289-3264	

Community Meeting Notice	

Cuba Ranger District	

Santa Fe National Forest


